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20 June 2003

Miss Salumi Chan
Clerk to Bills Committee
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road,
Central, Hong Kong.

Dear Miss Chan,

BILLS COMMITTEE ON LAND TITLES BILL

Further to a letter dated 5 June 2003 from our Director of Practitioners Affairs Ms. Joyce
Wong to your Ms. Sarah Yuen, the Society’s Working Party on Land Titles Bill wishes to
express its in-principle support for payment from the indemnity fund to be established
under the Bill to be uncapped.  This will ensure that any person suffering under the
proposed system will be properly compensated.

As some of the Society’s Committee are still considering the proposed indemnity
arrangements under the Bill, we would reserve our right to make further comments on the
issue.

Yours sincerely,

Christine W.S. Chu
Assistant Director of Practitioners Affairs

c.c.: Working Party on Land Titles Bill
Property Committee
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